
Subject: FW: San Pedro RE article
From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 06/12/2017 08:49 AM
To: "eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com" <eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>,
"lparker@sanpedroBID.com" <lparker@sanpedroBID.com>

Hi – My cousin passed on this article to me and thought that it was relevant for the
Chamber and PBID to take note.  I hope you enjoy it!

From: MarciniakR@aol.com [mailto:MarciniakR@aol.com]
Sent: Saturday, June 10, 2017 5:38 PM
To: jrbotm@gmail.com; seaviewsp@aol.com; Bezmalinovich, Augie
Subject: San Pedro RE article

Just wanted to make sure that you saw this article on San Pedro real estate.

Richard

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los Angeles, which may be
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of
the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without reading or saving in any
manner.
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